
On October 6, 2019, Matt Campo, 
CEO of the Ronald McDonald 
House of Long Island (RMHLI) 
located in New Hyde Park, 
dedicated its rooftop terrace to the 
memory of Michelle O'Neill.  
Michelle's legacy of helping others 
through the Michelle O'Neill 
Foundation continues to be honored 
at the House where their mission is 
housing families of sick children and 
creating and supporting programs 
that directly improve their health and 
well-being.
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